From: Norma Phillips

To: Comments
Subject: Scoping Item #2
Date: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 10:20:36 AM

Dear Gentlepeople.

| have been a 40+ year resident of this neighborhood (Agoura, Westlake, and North Ranch). Expanding these
shopping centers into multiple residences would only make total for gridlock of Kansan Road/Thousand Oaks BI. It
is simply not fair for the people in this community, who have respectfully used this space for many years, to be
burdened with the prospect of overuse and and abuse of our streets.

Sincerely,
Norma J. Phillips

Sent from my iPad


mailto:normaphillips7@gmail.com
mailto:Comments@agourahillscity.org

From: Teri Story

To: Comments
Subject: "Scoping Item #2"
Date: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 2:17:21 PM
Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Allow sender | Block sender

Evacuation traffic congestion made worst on Kanan!!!

"Agoura Hills Planning Commission, City Council, please remove these 3 neighborhood
shopping centers from their list of proposed housing sites now"!

Given that traffic is already a nightmare there at peak hours, we do not need a max of over 500
residential units at thes locations.

:I'hank you,
Teri Story

Sent from Mail for Windows
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